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Planning: DC/20/05596 - The Angel Inn, 5 High Street, Debenham- Change of Use of mixed C3/Sui Generis drinking establishment use to mixed C3/Class E and replacement of C20 rear extension. The Parish Council had held an extraordinary virtual meeting on January 5th, which had been very well attended and had resulted in a strong recommendation for the refusal of this planning application.  
Since that meeting, several items of correspondence had been received by the Council, appealing for members to consider ways of retaining the Angel Inn as a public house.

The meeting agreed that, although the Council was willing to offer its full support to initiatives that would secure the Pub and may even consider a more formal intervention, this should be a community-led project at this stage.  The Council had also applied for the re-registration of Asset of Community Value in May 2020 and the process, albeit delayed due to third party issues, was ongoing.
Budget for 2021/2022: Members unanimously agreed that the next financial year's precept should not be increased and would remain the same as last year, at a total of £78,686. It was clear the Uk would be facing increasing financial pressures due to the Coronavirus pandemic. Budget shortfalls would be drawn up from general reserves, and a grant-funding budget would continue to be available to support local groups and organizations in need. 
Traffic and Parking: Various Highways issues were discussed and reported directly to County Cllr Matthew Hicks, who attended the meeting: From the inappropriate diversion via Debenham High Street following Anglia Water works on the 440, to the pothole near the Co-op which remained unrepaired. Council also approved initial proposals for the traffic and parking strategy in Debenham. 

Parish Council Communications: In line with GDPR and ICO requirements, the Council has approved the commissioning of a dedicated domain and formal Councillor e-mail addresses. Details will be published soon on our website and the next issue of the parish magazine. 
Help is available: If you find yourself in difficulties, please contact the Suffolk Advice and Support Service phone line (0800 068 3131), which helps those with debt, benefits, employment, or housing worries. 
Mrs. Dina Bedwell, Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer

Tel. no: 01473 787861  (please leave a voicemail if unavailable) 

E-mail:  debenham.pc@btinternet.com
Office hours: Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays 9.30 am to 3.30 pm
